
Committee Reports-15 

 

 Nominations Report 

I have nominated Jim Cornell to the position of President Elect, Jim has accepted the offer. Frank 

Meints has expressed that he will be able to work well with Jim. 

 

The following officers have agreed to renew their positions again. Frank has confirmed his 

support for these people.  

Steve Moder has agreed to stay on as the position of Secretary recording our motions to 

be printed in Fusion as a permanent record of our decisions. This is part of our legal obligation to 

represent our membership and be transparent on actions. 

 Victor Matthews will continue as Treasurer, he signs checks for our bills. The 

National Office receives invoices for our expenses, prepares checks, mails to Victor to be signed 

and mailed. Victor itemizes expenses and income in our chart of accounts to help Directors and 

membership see how their money is spent. 

Jerry Cloninger will stay on as Executive Secretary; he is our legal representative in 

signing contracts. He and Victor have credit cards for use in purchasing material and supplies for 

symposiums. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Patrick DeFlorio 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


